
 
March 2025 

 Dear Families, 
 

Careers Fair  
 
We are holding our annual Careers Fair on Friday 4th July.  We would like it to be bigger 
and better than ever, so we really need your help! IThe fair will be for Year 5 and Year 6 
children between 2:00-3:00pm and then open to all families between 3:00-4:00pm. 
 
If you, or anyone you know, would be able to run a stall please get in touch with the school 
office. Please do not think your job isn't interesting or important… believe me when I say 
that it really is! 
 
You will be given a table in the hall where you will have the opportunity to  
 

●​ Speak about your job, what you do and why you like it 
●​ Talk about skills and qualifications you need 
●​ Display any props you may have 
●​ Run an activity if you wish 
●​ You are more than welcome to bring freebies to promote your business! 

 
 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Julia Haggett 
Head of School 
 
 

 


